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Hello Parents and Carers 

With the weather being changeable this time of year it means that more parents are driving to 

and from School. Please adhere to the parking instructions from Hertfordshire Constabulary 

about parking near the School. Parents are not allowed to park within the School grounds. 

Thank you 

After school clubs have restarted but there are limited spaces.  If your child is booked 

on and no longer wants their space please let the office know. 

Monday—Years 3 and 4 Gymnastics 

Tuesday—Years 5 and 6 Football 

Wednesday—Years 3 and 4 Rugby 

Thursday—years 5 and 6 Badminton 

Hertfordshire Constabulary about School Parking 
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Both Emma and Charlie are 
Star Learners this week. They 
have been working 
collaboratively all week which 
has worked well for them. 
Charlie is keen to put his 
hand up to answer questions 
and Emma is quick to record 
answers on her whiteboard. 

Chloe is Star Learner for trying 

really hard this week and 

working more independently. 

Archie is star leaner this 
week for overcoming his 
fears and being very brave 
when going to the 
swimming pool for the first 
time. You have a sticker for 
Risk Taking. Well done for 

Isabelle  is Star Learner for 

her fantastic independent 

writing  

Jesse is Star Learner for 

adapting to Year 3 really 

well and stepping up to 

KS2 learning. Jess has also 

been excellent in learning 

3 digit numbers in Maths 

Darcie is our Star 
Learner for excellent 
independent writing 
and sharing her 
knowledge with the 
class on the carpet.  

Elaina-Rose is our star learner 

this week for always trying 

really hard in her group times, 

she always follows the rules and 

is a great class role model.   
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Every Monday in the 

School Assembly we will 

be focusing on a 

different role model 

each week using our 

beautiful new ‘Little 

People, Big Dreams’ 

books in the library.  So 

our  OUTSTANDING 

PERSON OF THE WEEK 

for 20th  September is: 

Simone de Beauvoir 

Simone’s father often told 

her she had the brain of a 

man so that got her 

thinking ‘why would they 

be different?’ 

Simone studied 

philosophy at university 

and went on to write her 

first novel—a book about 

women making their own 

choices ! 

OUTSTANDING PERSON OF THE WEEK 
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Support for parents of children up to six months old 
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Featherstone Wood Primary School 
Featherston Road, Stevenage, Herts. SG2 9PP 
Tel: 01438 235550  
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Parents 

November 2021 
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